
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

US 41 AT GULFSTREAM AVENUE ROUNDABOUT

Temporary Pedestrian Route

Temporary Pedestrian Path:
Not Available:

Questions? Contact Us At:
Alice Ramos, Community Outreach Specialist, at 941-217-7772 or by email at alice.ramos@dot.state.fl.us or
Patricia Pichette, FDOT Public Information, at 863-519-2743 or by email at Patricia.Pichette@dot.state.fl.us

Please visit our website for more information at www.swflroads.com/gulfstreamroundabout


